
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Hot Mix Asphalt Road Resurfacing 
 
 September 5, 2025 
 
 
WHAT: The Town’s contractor, Circle P Paving, is scheduled to begin Hot Mix Asphalt 
Road Resurfacing in the following areas: 
 

• Byron Street Parking Lot 

• Niagara-on-the-Green Boulevard (north of Glendale Avenue) 

• Fire Station 1 Parking Lot 

• Fire Station 5 Parking Lot 

• Melville Street (River Beach Drive to Lockhart Street) 

• Queens Parade (Niagara River Parkway to 600m north) 

• Elden Street (Penner Street to Pleasant Lane) 
 
WHEN: The work is scheduled to begin the week of September 8, 2025. Work will 
include milling, manhole adjustments, and asphalt resurfacing. Each road will take 
approximately three days to complete, weather permitting. Typical work hours will be 
7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
 
CONTACT: If you have questions, please contact Bryan McMillan, Engineering 
Technologist, at 905-468-3061, ext. 282, or Casey Sharpe, Supervisor of Roads, at 
905-468-3061, ext. 257. 
 
COMMUNICATION: The Town will be sharing about this work via a public notice posted 
on its website and social media channels. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 
Follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram for 
immediate alerts. 
 
Contact the Town:  
1593 Four Mile Creek Road, Virgil | 905-468-3266 | info@notl.com | www.notl.com  
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